
I am writing to request that HB 4005 be rejected out of hand. This bill is unconstitutional per SCOTUS 
Heller vs DC. Why not take action to punish the criminals who use firearms, instead of law abiding 
citizens? I am an Oregon citizen and voter. Thanks for your consideration. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Michael S. Elliott 
Central Point, OR 
 


